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iN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE :

u3/11/1//5§

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
SUVA, FlLJI

28th January, 1959.

Lloyd's Register of Shipping, - VED
11, Fenchurch Street, IR A W e
London E.C.3. 3 - FEB1959

s'd
/Dear Sirs, A“
fr'

I wish to confirm that the "Degei II" has
now been taken over by us and is in operation.

For all practical purposes, the vessel arrived
here undamaged although there were four minor items
which we have repaired ourselves and for which the
builder agreed 1O accept responsibility. A copy of my
letter of the 19th November, 1958 to the Pacific Islands
Shipbuilding Co.Ltd. is attached.

Your reference to the Solomon Islands is not
quite clear as the vessel's trading area lies mainly in
the Fiji Islands, and this is something you may be able
to clarif{\for Mme .

<

o

!;f Director of Public Workse.

Enclosure:
Copy of letter to Pacific Islands
Shipbuilding Co.Ltd...dated 1o 11.88,
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